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Recently had a hip or knee replacement?  
  

Help us to better understand your experiences with rehab after hip or knee 

replacement surgery! Take a short (20-25 minutes) survey and tell us what was 

important to you.  
  

You can participate if you:  

 Live in Canada  

 Are 19 years or older  

 Had total hip or knee replacement surgery for 

osteoarthritis in the past 4 months  

   About to or recently finished some type of supervised 

rehab (might be virtual, in-person or a combo)  
  

  

To participate, please click here: 

http://tiny.cc/PatientQISurvey or scan the QR code   
  

If you have questions about the study or would 

like a print copy of the questionnaire, email: 

equip.agingsmart@ubc.ca   

  

 

 

 
This is a UBC study and is being conducted by Dr. Marie Westby, Centre for Aging 

SMART and Ms. Cheryl Koehn, Arthritis Consumer Experts. 

You can enter your name to 

win a $50 Indigo gift card! 
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